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Rezoning of 320 The Terrace (Gordon Wilson Flats) 
 

Wellington City District Plan 

Clause 20(2) of First Schedule, Resource Management Act 1991 
 
Wellington City Council gives notice that District Plan Change 81 will become operative on Wednesday 11 
July 2018.  
 
District Plan Change 81 includes the following: 

 

 Rezoning of 320 The Terrace from Inner Residential to Institutional Precinct 
 Site specific amendments to the Institutional Precinct Zone Rules 

 Amendments to the Victoria University Design Guide 

 

 

 
Full details regarding this plan change including copies of the operative plan and specific amended 
provisions can be found on the Council’s website at wellington.govt.nz/districtplan and will be available for 
review at all Wellington City Libraries.  
 
For further information, please contact Tabitha Proffitt on 04 803 0080 or by email at 
district.plan@wcc.govt.nz 

 

 

Kevin Lavery 
Chief Executive - Wellington City Council                                                                            4 July 2018 
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